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I strongly oppose the building of the energy-from-waster incinerator at Eastern Creek.  The 
incinerator will produce a massive amount of pollution, as well as increase the number of vehicles on 
our local roads.  Building an incinerator within a few kms of schools and homes will worsen things for 
our community.  Western Sydney residents are not second-class citizens.  We are all entitled to 
breathe clean air.  It isn't fair that Eastern Creek will become a dumping ground for NSW's problems. 
Residents risk developing breathing problems and major lung problems by breathing in polluted air.  
Please, we do not need bad odours around our homes, in our streets and in our playgrounds where 
our children and grandchildren play.  We are all entitled to enjoy freely our beautiful surrounds 
without inhaling polluted air.  Thank you. 


